
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

YEARBOOK SERVICES 

 

United Township High School District #30 invites written proposals for yearbook 

services for the 2019-20 school year.   

 

Proposals will be received until 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, March 19, in the United 

Township High School Administrative Center at 1275 Avenue of the Cities, East Moline, 

Illinois 61244. 

 

Specifications are available at www.uths.net or may be obtained by contacting Tracy 

DeClerck, Comptroller at (309) 752-1622 or tdeclerck@uths.net.  Proposals must be 

submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked “Yearbook Services” in the lower left-

hand corner.  Faxed or electronically submitted documents will not be accepted.  Late 

proposals will be returned unopened.   

 

United Township High School District No. 30 reserves the right to reject any or all 

proposals and waive any formalities as its best interest may require.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.uths.net/

